CIAC BOYS LACROSSE MEETING MINUTES
May 24, 2018

Members Present: Brian Adkins, Ralph Baldelli, Jake Jarvis, Doug Marchetti, Rich Pulisciano, Scott
Rohwedder, Brian White, Chairman Ralph Mayo, David Leete — Tournament Director and Joe Tonelli —
CIAC.

Minutes: The committee approved the minutes from the September 26 meeting.

Pairings and Approval for Release: The committee reviewed and approved the pairings in each of the
divisions (L, M, S).

2018 Tournament: The team reviewed the times and dates of each of the play-in games in all classes. All
schools will be notified of when and where they would be playing. The tournament director, Dave Leete
stated that he would be communicating with both the officials and the Athletic Directors about their
responsibilities.

Semi-finals: Fairfield University, Brien McMahon, Cheshire are willing to host semi-final games. There
are other sites available, if needed.

Tickets and Medals for Finals: The committee was encouraged to attend both the semi-finals and finals.
We need the membership to be at these games and to help distribute awards at the end of each game in the
finals.

Other Business: The committee would like to avoid a conflict with the NCAA tournament in 2021 and
2022 when the finals will be played in East Hartford.

Suspended Games: The committee will review our policy on suspended games in the fall so the regular
season and the playoffs are more consistent, if possible.

Adjournment / Fall Meeting: The next meeting of the Lacrosse Committee will be held on Tuesday,
September 25, 2018 at 4:00 p.m. (CIAC headquarters in Cheshire).



